
Family Update on ICU Discharge Process 

Dear [Family Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to provide you with an update regarding 

[Patient's Name] and their discharge from the Intensive Care Unit (ICU). 

[Patient's Name] has shown significant improvement and we are now in the process of preparing 

for their transition to a regular patient room. The medical team is closely monitoring their 

progress to ensure a smooth discharge from the ICU. As of now, we anticipate that the discharge 

may occur on [Date]. 

Please know that our staff is doing everything possible to provide [Patient's Name] with the best 

care during this time. We understand that this can be a challenging experience for you, and we 

appreciate your patience and support. 

We will keep you updated on any changes in [Patient's Name]'s condition and the discharge 

timeline. If you have any questions or need to discuss anything further, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to us. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospital/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


